
Hello everyone.  
 
As you may know, PEI and NB have both developed and deployed travel tax incentives for their residents 
as a tactic to bolster travel within their own province. The province of Nova Scotia has not. TIANS 
believes this would be an excellent way to help motivate travel throughout the province and that the tax 
benefits outweigh the cost of an incentive. I request that each of the YASTA partners send 
correspondence to Premier McNeil in support TIANS request for a travel tax incentive.  
 
I will be writing a letter on behalf of YASTA and also requesting one be sent on behalf of MPLAC. It 
would be great if each of the municipal reps on each council could move a motion to send 
correspondence in support of a provincial travel tax incentive.  
 
Thank You. If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
 
 
Neil MacKenzie 
Executive Director / Directeur exécutif 
 


